
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
This project will be re-advertised on November 15th with a new opening date of 
December 3rd.  The Town will continue to receive questions and will generate addendum 
3 to be issued with addendums 1 & 2 (reissued) at the time of the re-
advertisement.  Prevailing wage rates will be provided as an appendix of the re-
advertisement with no other changes to the bidding documents other than bidding 
dates and responses to questions issued in addenda.  The current open bid will be 
officially recalled on November 14th allowing perspective bidders to continue to 
evaluate the project and ask additional questions or seek clarification between now and 
then. 
 
 


